
Year 3 Welcome Letter – Autumn 2020 
 

We have had a fantastic first few weeks and the children have settled well into 

life in Year 3.  

 

Thank you for reading this newsletter. 

Miss Gannon & Miss Deans – Class Teachers 

Mr Thomlinson & Mrs Fagan – Learning 

Support Assistant 

 

Our Topic 

 

Our topic this half term is looking at the 

changes in Britain from the Stone Age to the 

Iron Age. 

 

     
 
 

PE 

 

 

 

Our PE day is Wednesday and Thursday’s. All 

children must come to school in their PE kits. 

__________________________________ 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL SCHOOL UNIFORM 

HAS YOUR CHILD’S NAME WRITTEN 

CLEARLY ON EACH LABEL! 

 Reading books and Reading Eggs/Eggspress 

 

Please find the time to read with your child as 

often as possible. Once you have read, please 

write a quick comment in their Reading Record 

sheet.   

Your child has been given a log in for Reading 

Eggs/Eggspress – please make sure your 

children logs in and has a go at some of the 

reading activities – thank you      .  

 

 
 

          

Homework 

 

We will be sending 2 pieces of homework home 

each week (as well as reading every day). This 

will alternate between English, Maths, Come 

and See and topic work. Children will need to 

access Reading Eggs/Reading Eggspress and TT 

Rockstars as well as part of their homework 

(log ins are glued into their homework books). 

  

Please support us by taking the time to help 

your child with their homework when needed.  

  

Homework will be sent home on Friday’s and 

expected in by Wednesday’s. 
 
 
 

 


